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Thank You WIC People!

Late last month we opened a collection for the earthquake e e e
victims in Cianjur. Clan]“r Charltles
Yesterday, we passed them over to Sabhawana Social Response
Team in collaboration with BNPB (National Disaster Relief
Agency).

In total there were 44 boxes of canned and instant food, UHT
milk, toiletries, snacks and biscuits, diapers, baby food, clothes
and other basic necessities.

In addition, we donated trauma healing kit for children through
the Psychology Department of the National Air Force.

The kit includes DIY projects tools, coloring books and snack in
goodie bags. This particular activity will help to de-stress the kids
from fear and anxiety as they pick up their lives following the
tragedy.

Thank you to all of you who have donated, it is much
appreciated. God bless €

Yours truly,
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